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Paul Blais

From: Carlos Nalda <cnalda@lmiadvisors.com>

Sent: Monday, February 15, 2016 2:58 PM

To: Paul Blais

Cc: cnalda@lmiadvisors.com; jdavila@lmiadvisors.com; mary.c.weichel@exxonmobil.com

Subject: ExxonMobil Call Sign E000001

Paul, 

I hope you are enjoying the long weekend, although I suspect you may be shoveling snow today like me! 

I understand that you have the clarifying information (limiting the scope of the request to Galaxy 28 only) necessary to 

grant the STA request for ExxonMobil Call Sign E000001 and that, despite the press of other priorities for you and your 

team, a grant will be forthcoming shortly.   

To the extent convenient and given the prior coordinated status of this site, we would greatly appreciate a written or 

verbal grant to communicate with Galaxy 28 to enable equipment installation and switchover this week before the 

current satellite capacity contract with Satmex 6 expires. 

Thank you again for your ongoing attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 

Carlos 

 

Carlos M. Nalda 

Principal 

cnalda@lmiadvisors.com 

 

LMI Advisors, LLC 

8601 James Creek Drive 

Springfield, VA  22152 

 

M:  +1.571.332.5626 
 

 


